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Below are the instructions for 8

th
 grade parents/students regarding school pictures.  8th grade 

parents and students should read the following information and then sign and return the signature 

portion of the form to Erbie Godwin in the office no later than Wednesday, September 9. 

***************************************************************************** 

All students should wear dress clothes and bring a change of clothes to school.  Bring a hanger 

and garment bag (if desired) to protect your dress clothes after you change. 

 

Girls wear a “Sunday” dress and dress shoes. 

Boys wear dress slacks/belt, shirt, tie, jacket, and, if possible, dress shoes. 

 

Arrive at school early.  We would like to start taking pictures at 7:45 a.m.  8th grade 

students should go to the Great Hall as soon as they are dropped off to have individual picture 

taken and then the class/entire grade photo. 

 

Reminders: Do not come to school with wet hair. 

    Do not use too much gel as it will appear wet or greasy in the picture. 

    If you have braces or wear glasses, decide ahead of time if you want them to  

be seen in your picture. 

    Choose your clothes carefully, make sure you like them. 

** The photographer will not retake photos because of hair, braces, or bad clothing choice. ** 

 

 Retakes will be taken if eyes are closed or there is another obvious flaw in the picture.  [If  

 a student has a blemish (that cannot be well covered), fever blister, black eye, etc.,  

individual picture may be taken on our make up day (date to be determined).  In that case,  

student must still come appropriately dressed to Singleton on Thursday, September 17
th

 as  

he/she will still be part of the  class picture taken that day.]   

 

 If a student must have a retake, you will receive the second photograph taken.  You will not  

have a choice between the two.  The first set of pictures (uncut) must be returned on the  

make up day or the photographer will not retake the picture.  No exceptions! 

 

Your cooperation will ensure a great photo and prevent unnecessary missed time from class.  

Thank you. 

 

***  Please keep these instructions (also on the website), sign page two and return the  

  signed notice to Erbie Godwin by Wednesday, September 9, 2015. 

 

 

8
th

 Grade Class Pictures - September 17, 2015 (questions, contact Tracy Ward 363-0955) 

 

I have read the notice regarding 8
th

 Grade class pictures. 

 

Parent signature: ______________________________  Date: __________ 

 



 

   
  2015 

Student signature: ______________________________  Date: __________ 


